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November 19, 2018
Mark Strobridge

The Honorable Dr. Caesar DePaco
Honorary Consul

Consulate of Portugal

1116 Oxbridge Lane

Ormond Beach, FL 32174

Dear Dr. DePaco:

On behalf of the Flagler Sheriff’'s Employee Assistance Trust (FSEAT, Inc.) Board of
Directors, we are grateful for your extremely generous donation in sponsoring the
2019 Sheriff’'s Gala. The event will be successful because of your generosity and
love for the men and women of the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office. Your continued
thoughtfulness to this program as well as your support at the 2018 Sheriff’s Gala
is greatly appreciated.

After Sheriff Staly was elected, one of his earliest accomplishments for his
employees was the inception of the FSEAT, Inc. FSEAT is a 501(c)(3) charitable
organization designed exclusively to help support members of the agency in their
time of need.

Again, thank you for your generous donation to FSEAT, Inc. in support of the
Flagler Sheriff’'s Employees Assistance Trust.
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Sincerely,

L

Mark Stfobridge, Diréctor

FSEAT is a non-profit charitable 501 (c) (3) organization. All contributions are tax deductible.



